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New Website! 
Check out our new website. Taskkarateschool.com. We are still putting it together but It is coming 
along nice. We plan to have the newsletter available, testing information, calendar and a lot of other 
fun stuff. Check out Nick’s flying side kick, or Jay’s brick break in the gallery area! If you have 
pictures you would like on the site, e-mail them to webmaster@taskkarateschool.com or bring 
them into me at the school! 

Cal-i-for-nia here I Come! 
I am planning to attend several seminars, a sparring, and a weapons tournament at the end of 
February in Santa Anna California. I really enjoy training in the Japanese Karate-Do and working 
with Sensei Fumio Demura. He is recognized world wide as one of the best Karate Instructors 
around. If you are interesting in finding out more about the tournament or Sensei Demura check 
out this website. http://www.genbukai.org/ And Winona Dojo info http://www.mnkarate.com/ 

Rank Promotions 

Dragon Gold 
Kaden McIntyre 

Gold Belt 
Riley Thompson 
Maggie Helmke 
Maggie Johnson 
Grace Johnson 

Orange Belt 
Joe Bond 
Purple Belt 

Bronwyn Tulloch 
Dylan Hericks 

Blue Belt 
Ava Fox 
Red Belt 

Landon Rudy 
Brown Belt 

Nana Akosah 
Jim Richason 

Black Stripe Brown 
Lloyd Harter 

6 th Maurice Ploetz 
7 th Jacob Berg 
9 th Zack Rinartz 
10 th Christian Wilder 
12 th Shawn Trussoni 
26 th Lloyd Harter 

A Special Congratulations and Thanks! 
A special congratulations goes out to 
Lloyd Harter who recently completed his 
sixth Black Belt challenge and was 
awarded his Black Stripe Brown Belt. 
As many of you may know, Lloyd helps 
teach in the kids classes, and is a great 
asset to the school. He also trains very 
hard on his own Karate. Thanks Lloyd! 

t 

Gold Star Events 
For February our Gold star event will be a 
first aid presentation put on by the American 
Red Cross. The class will be held at the 
Karate school on Friday, February 24th, 
starting at 5PM for younger kids, and again 
at 6PM for older kids or adults. For March 
our Gold star event will be the Polar 
Plunge! Students can either take the plunge, 
or donate to the cause to earn their star. The 
date is March 3 rd , the time to be announced. 
More info is available at the school
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